
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Little Rapids Corporation and The Egan Family Foundation 

Steps Up to Empower the Boys and Girls Club of Shawano 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Pictured in Photo (Standing in front, left to right) Wendy Crawford- BGC Trustee Board, Alysia 

Pillsbury- LRC/EFF, Kim Ikrcke- Shawano BGC Branch Manager, Mike Bogenschutz- LRC. Other 

BGC teachers are Hannah Neumann-Site Lead, Tammy Beilfuss- Program Assistant, Maria 

Costello- Program Assistant. Students enrolled in The Boys and Girls Club of Shawano. 

 

Shawano, Wisconsin, January 24, 2024 - The Little Rapids Corporation - Egan Family Foundation 

is proud to announce that they have partnered with the Boys and Girls Club of Shawano- A Bay 

& Lakes Region Club, by providing a $10,000 donation. This donation will play a pivotal role in 

maintaining essential activities and programming vital to the well-being and growth of the 

community's youth. 

 

The Boys and Girls Club of Shawano serves as a cornerstone in our community, fostering 

relationships between children and caring, professional adults while offering enriching 

programs designed to improve academic, social, and emotional skills. With the support of the 

Little Rapids Corporation Egan Family Foundation, the Club aims to expand its reach, providing 

even more resources to the youth who walk through its doors.  

 

“Our Foundation was one of the charter donors, initially bringing  the Boys and Girls Club to 

Shawano, “said Alysia Pillsbury, Little Rapids Corporations Associate and Egan Family 

Photo shows donation being awarded to SAFD. From left to right – Alysia Pilsbury (LRC), Mike 

Bogenschutz (LRC), William Mott (SAFD),Scott Flaig (SAFD),  Bradley Keuschel (LRC/SAFD) 



Foundation Board Director. “We are incredibly proud to see how the Club has thrived in our 

community.  It was such a joy to meet the kids and see, firsthand, how our donations are 

directly impacting lives!”       

“Boys and Girls Club of Shawano expresses their sincere gratitude for the continued support 

from the Little Rapids Corporation/Egan Family Foundation. The support provides materials for 

STEM projects, BGC programming, Social and Emotional programming, and Club incentives,” 

Kim Ikrcke, Shawano BGC Branch Manager. “These funds support 58 club members in the After 

School Program held at Brener School. Thank you for investing in our youth!” 

For more information about The Boys and Girls Club of Shawano, please visit their website at 

https://bgcblr.org/shawano/  

 

About Little Rapids Corporation – Egan Family Foundation: 

 Little Rapids Corporation provides customer solutions through their three Green Bay 

area locations. In recognition of the company’s family ownership structure, and in alignment 

with its commitment to community involvement, charitable giving and philanthropic efforts are 

administered by the Little Rapids Corporation – Egan Family Foundation. It is a private 

foundation established by the Egan family in 1986 with the mission to fund charities in 

communities where Little Rapids Corporation has facilities. Little Rapids Corporation is 

committed to being a positive force for change as a responsible member in the communities in 

which their associates live and work.  
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